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State of South Carolina
Office of the Gobernor

Nikk1 R. HALEY 1205 PENDLETON STREET
GOVERNOR COLUMBIA 29201

December 31, 2015

Petty Officer First Class John James Jerome Williams, USN
Naval Station Norfolk

1683 Gilbert Street, Building J-50

Norfolk, Virginia 23511

Dear Petty Officer Williams,

On behalf of the people of South Carolina, Michael and I want to extend our deep appreciation to
you for twenty years of loyal and dedicated service to the United States Navy.

Your record of conduct, performance and devotion to duty reflects your commitment to our state
and country.

Your service is one that makes everyone in our great state proud.
We wish you the very best as you go forward. God bless.

My vegy best,




